
Department of Planning  
And Development  
 

Memorandum # 16-31 

 
To:  North Augusta Board of Zoning Appeals  
 
From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Director  
 
Subject: Cancellation of the Regular BZA Meeting on October 6, 2016 
  
Date:  September 19, 2016 
 
The regular meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals scheduled for Thursday, October 6, 
2016 has been cancelled.  There are no appeals to consider at this time.   
 
The next BZA meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 3 at 7:00 p.m.  The Board 
will meet that evening to consider any pending appeals and also to conduct end of the 
year business (election of 2017 officers and adoption of the 2017 meeting calendar).   
 
We look forward to seeing you on November 3.  Please don’t hesitate to give us a call if 
questions come up in the meantime. 


